
Recommendations on Information and Communication

Call to All Mathematicians to Make Publications Electronically Available

Endorsed by the IMU Executive Committee on May 15, 2001 in its 68th's session in Princeton, 

NJ.

Open access to the mathematical literature is an important goal. Each of us can contribute to that 

goal by making available electronically as much of our own work as feasible. 

Our recent work is likely already in computer readable form and should be made available 
variously in TeX source, dvi, pdf (Adobe Acrobat), or PostScript form. Publications from the pre-

TeX era can be scanned and/or digitally photographed. Retyping in TeX is not as unthinkable as 
first appears.

Our action will have greatly enlarged the reservoir of freely available primary mathematical 
material, particularly helping scientists working without adequate library access. 


